
Autumn 2021 Survey Results: ‘Support’ 

 

 

As a school we have planned the following sessions:  

• Wednesday 6th October- Relax kids workshop for parents 3:15-
4pm School Hall.  

• Open morning for new parents on Tuesday 19th October 
10:15am.  

• Thursday 4th November- Class ‘Book looks’. 
• Week beginning 22nd November- Parents evening and Interim 

Assessment forms to be given out.  
• Spring 2022- SATS workshops.  

 

 

 

 



• RE/Homework/Pastoral support/Playtimes/ Advertising when 
the school needs support/better use of the school planners.  

 

 

• These will be run termly and the first is on Thursday 4th 
November straight after school.  

 



 

 

• Great, we will continue with these.  

 

 


